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Salina Symphony Announces  
Auditions for the 2017-2018 Season 

 
 
JULY 13, 2017, SALINA, KAN.— Auditions for the following Salina Symphony positions will 

be held Thurs., Aug. 3., in Pioneer Hall on the campus of Kansas Wesleyan University: 

assistant concertmaster, principal bassoon, section bassoons, trumpet II, section strings.  

Audition requirements are posted at www.salinasymphony.org.   

To schedule an audition, please contact the Symphony Office at 785-823-8309 or 

assistant@salinasymphony.org.  Alternate audition dates may be scheduled upon request. 

The Salina Symphony is a regional orchestra dedicated to enriching lives through 

artistic music performance and education. Conducted by Maestro Ken Hakoda, the 

Symphony is one of the premiere musical ensembles of North Central Kansas.  
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